									David Archer
19 Ardelee Gardens
Downpatrick, BT30 6PJ

Dear Barbara Elliott

Ref R/2013/0544/F

I am writing to raise concerns and objections to the planning application R/2013/0544/F.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Firstly I have environmental concerns for the plans namely traffic congestion concerns.  In 2010 a survey suggested some e7000 cars used the Saul Road on a daily basis.  The proposed development will surely add to this number. Has a more recent survey been carried out?  Note that there will also be further congestion in the town centre arising from this development – Downpatrick’s centre is already over-congested.

Secondly I am concerned that the plan takes no account of the eastern distribution road. I believe this road is to be built by developers as they develop along the route.  Why does the new estate orientate itself toward this road?  In my opinion the development should be developed with cul-de-sacs emptying onto the eastern distribution road and the estate emptying onto that road. If the developers are indeed planning to build this road why do the plans not make any use of it?

Thirdly there seems to be no account taken of social housing. Should there not be a percentage of the development put aside for affordable housing? 

Fourthly what will the impact be on existing and future demand for housing and also house prices?  

Fifth, there seems to be no other plans for a cohesive community to develop.  Is there to b e a play ground health centre youth centre school or other community enhancing developments planned for the area.  

Sixth I am concerned about the pedestrian access points.  Have any surveys or reports been submitted to show that these will not lead to an increase in antisocial behaviour and burglaries in the area?  Current thinking in the rest of the UK seems to indicate tat such access points are not a good idea.  Access to the field seems pointless and access to Ardenlee gardens will lead to increased parking problems as well as increased anti social behaviour in the area.

Seventh it is unclear from the available plans as to how the new development will overshadow the existing development. Are there elevation and section plans drawn up for the development? These do not seem to be currently available from the planning office.

Eighth, are the two storey dwellings in keeping with the current houses in the area? I will be keen to see a cohesive approach to architecture in the area.

Yours sincerely,


___________
David Archer

Yours faithfully
